
The School of Health and Social Work presents: 

 

GOING FOR SILVER 
Drop-in session 

 

 

We are applying for an Athena SWAN Silver Award 

 

FIND OUT MORE AND SHARE YOUR VIEWS 

Equality issues 

Suggestions 

Feedback 

Make your voice heard! 

 

Thursday 7th of December 12 – 2 pm 

B200 – Main Building 

Lunch provided 

Contact: hswathenaswan@herts.ac.uk 

 

        


